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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Re: 2023 Kindergarten Student  
 
West Byford Primary School is a ‘local intake’ only school.  We are required by the 
Department of Education to sight proof of address, in the form of a current utility account, 
land title, rental agreement or driver’s licence. 
 
To apply for a place for your child in Pre-Primary 2024, please email your proof of address to 
westbyford.ps@education.wa.edu.au no later than Friday, 21st July 2023. 
If your address falls within the local intake area, your child will be guaranteed a place at West 
Byford Primary School for the remainder of their primary school years. 
 
If your address is out of the ‘local intake area’, you need to re-apply for enrolment.  
The application for enrolment can be found on the West Byford Primary School website. 
 
If you are unsure if you fall into our ‘local intake area’, please email the school or you can 
search your residential address through Schools’ Online www.det.wa.edu.au/schoolsonline  
 
Thank you. 
 
 

 
 
Noelene Mason 
Principal 
 
2nd May 2023 
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